
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ENACTING 

AN ORDINANCE TO PLACE RESTRICTIONS ON SOLICITATIONS,  

BEGGING, ETC. IN THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

  

 

 The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on April 8, 2014 at 7:00 

P.M. or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 409 

South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, to solicit public comments concerning the 

possibility of enacting an ordinance prohibiting aggressive soliciting and begging in the 

City of Harrisonburg and prohibiting solicitations or begging on public transportation 

vehicles, at bus stops and bus stations, and within 30 feet of bank entrances or ATM 

machines in the City of Harrisonburg. 

 Copies of the proposed ordinances are available on the City’s web site and are 

available in the City Managers Office, 345 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, 

Monday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P. M. 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this 

public hearing. 

 Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this 

public hearing shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the 

hearing. 

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

Saturday, April 5, 2014 

 

 

 


